
Membership Form

	  � �I’d like to join Beyond Sound which entitles me to receive regular newsletters, updates 
and the opportunity to participate in exclusive Shepherd Centre Alumni events and 
personal development opportunities.

	  � �I’d like my child to be part of Beyond Sound

Social media user: 	 	  	 	  	 	  

Areas of Interest: 	 	  reunions	 	  mentoring	 	  work experience
	  community fundraising events	 	  volunteering	 	  public speaking
	  special interest talks	 	  technical updates	 	  online community groups

Other:

Would you like more information on our School Aged Programs? 	 	  Yes	 	  No	
(available up to 12 years of age)

Full Name: 

Date of birth:

The Shepherd Centre attendance/year of graduation:

Which Shepherd Centre did you attend? 

Current age group:	 	  5-10	 	  10-15	 	  15-20	  	  20-30	  	  30-40	 	  40+

I am:	 	  hearing impaired	 	  a hearing aid wearer

	 	  an implant recipient	 	  a family member

Contact Number:

Email Address:

Postal Address:

Continues over…



Privacy and other information
The Shepherd Centre (TSC) respects your privacy and embraces the National Privacy Principles. TSC has your personal 
information as you have previously supported or donated to us. TSC may contact you in the future for the promotion of health 
messages and programs, research, fundraising purposes and invitations to events. Personal details may be provided to third 
parties (sometimes located outside of Australia) for the purpose of facilitating services contracted by TSC or where required 
by law. Communications from TSC may include mail, email, SMS or telephone contact and may also include messages on 
behalf of event sponsors or other third parties. By providing your information to us you agree that you have provided your 
indefinite consent to this contact. You may withdraw consent at any time though in doing so we may not be able to provide 
you with services requested. A copy of our Privacy Notice is available at www.shepherdcentre.org.au/privacy or on request.  

If you have any questions about privacy please call us on 1800 020 030.

For any enquiries please contact:
Sharlene Dadd, Alumni and Legacy Manager
The Shepherd Centre 
146 Burren St, Newtown NSW 2042
P: 02 9370 4453 M: 0428 640 800 
E: sharlene.dadd@shepherdcentre.org.au

Please mail or email this form to: 
Sharlene Dadd
alumni@shepherdcentre.org.au
PO BOX 871 Strawberry Hills, NSW 2012

Comments/Questions:

Preferred method of contact:

Signature: 

Parent/guardian name & signature (if under 18):

	 	 	 	 	 	
	 (Name) 	 (Signature)

If you DO NOT wish to receive further communication from The Shepherd Centre (other than 
information that relates to this service) please call 1800 020 030 or tick this box  .


